
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
Thanks to all your help with donation, suggestion and concerns for Wenchuan Earthquake Relief, here 
is a thanks letter from Minister Li, Haifeng, GuoQianBan.  
 
Let’s work together! It will be better and better! 
 
Bang-Hua Chen 6/6/2008 
 
President, Chinese Association of Pharmaceutical Association 
 



 



 


